
WSR 24-22-128
WITHDRAWAL OF

PREPROPOSAL STATEMENT OF INQUIRY
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

[Filed November 5, 2024, 1:34 p.m.]

This memo serves as notice that the department of health 
(department) is withdrawing the CR-101 for practice and procedure 
rules regarding department public records requests, which was filed on 
July 6, 2023, and published as WSR 23-15-012.

The department is withdrawing this CR-101 because the scope of 
the project has changed and may include adopting a new chapter of rule 
specifically for public records. The department will continue to con-
sider changes as identified in WSR 23-15-012.

Individuals requiring information on this rule should contact 
Melanee Auldredge at 360-819-6768 or email 
Melanee.Auldredge@doh.wa.gov.

Tami M. Thompson
Regulatory Affairs Manager
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